Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼ RSS 30

View this email in your browser



WOMINDJIKA 2024!



We are gearing up for 2024. Our primary goal is to continue providing you with a wealth of engaging yarns, stories that will pique your interest and inspire you. These will be regularly shared through our Wurreka newsletter, delivered to you every month. In between our monthly update, we invite you to stay connected with us. You can do this by engaging with our posts on various social media platforms or by visiting our website at djadjawurrung.com.au.

View our latest Gunga (Jobs) and Opportunities here.

Gunga (Jobs)











We'd love to hear your feedback.

Past Issues

Get in touch

.....

 $\label{local-constraint} \mbox{Copyright} @ 2021. \ \mbox{\it Dja Wurrung Clans Aboriginal Corporation trading as DJAARA}. \\ All \ \mbox{\it rights reserved}.$

Office Hours:

Monday - Friday 9:00am - 5:00pm

Our mailing address is:

PO BOX 1026 Bendigo VIC 3552

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.